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As published in a News Release from the Hon Stephen Mullighan MP,           
Minister for Housing & Urban Development on 7

th
 November 2016 

 
Award winning South Australian builder Hummingbird Homes has been 
appointed to redevelop an 8700m

2
 former Housing Trust complex in Marden. 

 
The proposal is part of the Government’s Renewing Our Streets and Suburbs 
initiative which is renewing up to 4500 ageing Housing Trust properties within 
10 kilometres of the CBD by 2020. 
 
The redevelopment will include 61 new homes – 37 two and three-storey 
terraces on the majority of the site, as well as a four-storey building with 24 
apartments overlooking Linear Park. 
 
The development will feature a pocket park for community use and 20% of the 
homes will be affordable housing. 
 
The River Street site contains Housing Trust flats built in the 1950s which were 
identified for renewal due to their age and condition.  Proceeds from the sale 
will be reinvested in social housing. 
 
To read the full news release click here 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
As published on the AHURI website   
 

AHURI will convene the National Housing Conference 2017 – Building for better 
lives, in Sydney, in partnership with the NSW Department for Family and 
Community Services from 29

th
 November – 1

st
 December 2017 at the brand 

new International Convention Centre. 
 
NHC 2017 is expected to be the biggest conference ever, with more than 1000 
delegates from across the country expected to join us in Australia’s largest city. 
 
To be kept informed of all the latest National Housing Conference news in the 
lead up to 2017, subscribe to the NHC e-newsletter by clicking here 
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Nathan March from Paris Flat Housing Co-operative has set up a network for co-operative members to share information, 
troubleshoot problems and foster more cooperation amongst members!  Known as the Collective for Innovation in Co-
operative Housing (CInCH).  Nathan has been considering this for some time but one of the first obstacles to setting up this 
network is finding the members! 
 

Nathan has been involved in housing co-operatives for many years at a variety of levels.  Not only is he a member of Paris 
Flat but he has worked in the areas of administration and training for the CHCSA and has represented Tier 3’s on the CHCSA 
Board of Management.  This initiative is a stand-alone project and is not linked to the CHCSA in anyway. 
 

If you would like to be part of a network of housing co-operatives that seeks to support each other to build stronger 
organisations and a stronger sector, please click here and leave your details.  This invitation is for members and office 
bearers.  Please forward this information onto all members within your co-operative. 
 

One of the first things Nathan will do is set a meeting for early in December so all members can come together and share 
ideas about how they can work alongside each other. 
 
 
 
 
 

As published in the CBS Tenancies Update 
 
In issue 22 of the CHCSA E-Bulletin an article was published about the CBS Tenancies Update for non-consented bond 
claims.  On the 16

th
 November 2016, Consumer & Business Services distributed a second Tenancies Update titled: 

 

More information about unsupported non-consented bond claims 
 
Further to the Tenancies Update advising that from 1 December unsupported non-consented bond claims will be rejected, 
CBS provides further information about the South Australian Civil and Administrative Tribunal (SACAT) processes. 
 
From 1 December 2016, CBS will reject all non-consented bond claims submitted with incomplete paperwork.  If you still 
want to make a claim, you will need to apply to SACAT by: 
 

¶ Logging into www.services.sacat.sa.gov.au and lodge an application in relation to the claim you wish to make on 

the bond 

¶ Pay the application fee (or provide evidence for fee waiver) 

¶ Upload copies of documentation to support the claim e.g. tenancy agreement, rent record, inspection sheets, 

invoices photographs 

 
The tribunal will then forward copies of the information you have provided to the other party(s) and list the matter for 
either a compulsory conference or, if more appropriate, a hearing to determine the claim. 

 
 
 
 

 
As published on the AHI website 
 
The Australasian Housing Institute Awards provide an opportunity to showcase social housing success stories.  The Awards 
formally recognise and reward excellence in professional practice, from the grass roots to the most senior levels.  They 
promote to AHI’s colleagues and the community at large the difference that social housing professionals make to people’s 
lives. 
 
Nominations for the 2017 Awards program are now open and will close on Tuesday 28

th
 February 2017.  For further 

information or to nominate online click here 
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Research from the Australian Bureau of Statistics shows South Australians are buying smaller new homes.  The average 
house size in SA fell by almost 1 per cent between 2014/15 and 2015/16 to 202.4 square metres.  In addition to this 
average apartment sizes have fallen dramatically in SA from more than 160 square metres to 131 square metres. 
 
The ABS research was released after the Federal Government responded to growing community concerns about housing 
affordability by calling on the states to speed up land releases for new homes. 
 
 
 
 
 

As published on Pro Bono website 
 

A delegation of housing and homelessness not for profits delivered a petition from 40,000 Australians to the federal 
government, calling for urgent action to avoid the looming funding crisis. 
 
The organisations were concerned about the soon-to-lapse National Partnership Agreement on Homelessness (NPAH) and 
said the government was failing to protect the community. 
 
The visit to Canberra was also timed with the launch of the Parliamentary Friends of Housing and Homelessness, where the 
delegation delivered the Vote Home petition started at the federal election. 
 
To read the full article click here 
 
 
 
 
 

Housing SA has released the latest edition of the People and Places newsletter which is a platform for key information, 
knowledge and news sharing for the housing and homelessness sector.  The latest edition includes the following articles: 
 

¶ A step closer towards South Australia’s first social impact bond 

¶ PR Connect – a new online service helping customers access private rental assistance 

¶ Making Homes not Housing – a community-led collaborative housing innovation 

¶ Innovation in Disability Accommodation – what will be the price of progress? 

 

To read these and other articles of interest download the latest edition by clicking here 
 
 
 
 
As published in DCSI Scope’s Tuesday Training Email 
 

Work health and safety is relevant to every business, particularly the board and senior management who have specific 
duties under WHS legislation. 
 

This essential webinar will cover aspects of workplace health and safety including? 
 

¶ Directors’ obligations and exposures 

¶ What does “best practice” look like in terms of practices, policies and procedures? 

¶ Setting the “Tone from the Top” including board oversight, board training and embedding a good health and 

safety culture 
 

This webinar will also include case examples to highlight the consequences of negligence in this area.  Hosted by the 
Governance Institute of Australia this webinar will be held from 11.00am – 11.30am (SA time) on Wednesday 7

th
 December 

2016 at a GST inclusive cost of $55 – Member, $65 – Subscriber or $85 – Non-member.  For more information or to register 
click here 
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WEDNESDAY 23

RD 
NOVEMBER 2016  ICH Course Commences 

 
FRIDAY 25

TH
 NOVEMBER 2016   CHCSA 2016 Annual General Meeting 

 
FRIDAY 2

ND
 DECEMBER 2016   Associations’ Forum 

 
THURSDAY 8

TH
 DECEMBER 2016   Public Information Session 

 
FRIDAY 16

TH
 DECEMBER 2016   CHCSA 2016 Office Closure 

 
MONDAY 9

TH
 JANUARY 2017   CHCSA Resumes Business for 2017 
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